
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear market participants, 

Starting from 01.07.2024, the new IT systems, EMS – SCADA and the new balancing market 

system, DAMAS II will be put in operation. Public data related to the operation of the 

balancing market will be available in the public section of the DAMAS II platform, at the 

following link https://newmarkets.transelectrica.ro. Please consider that in the period 

immediately following the commissioning of the new IT systems, the data items published on 

the transparency platforms (ENTSO-E TP, www.transelectrica.ro) may be temporarily 

unavailable or incorrectly displayed (missing data, wrong data etc.). The problems that will be 

identified or reported by the market participants will be analized and solved by the IT platform 

providers as soon as possible. 
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